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Heidi Costello

From: King County, WA <KingCounty@subscriptions.kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 5:46 PM
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (June 5th, 2025)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 

 

Chief's Message 

This week’s brief is going to be rather short. I just 
wanted to make you aware that I will be attending 
upcoming roll calls. It has been a few months since I 
have attended one and wanted to get out of my office 
and talk to each one of you. I have a couple of things to 
put out, but for the most part this will be a Q&A session: 
So, get you questions ready! 

That’s all I have for now. Be safe! 

- Chief Tommy Collins 

Strawberry Festival This Saturday 
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Come support our team at the Richmond Beach 
Strawberry Festival this Saturday, June 7, from 11:00 
AM to 4:00 PM. Detectives Velie and Monserud and 
Officer Lacy will be representing Shoreline PD at our 
tent—stop by to say hello and show your support. 

Enjoy live music, a parade, kids’ activities, food trucks, 
and of course, fresh strawberry shortcake! 

Community Thanks You!  

 

A thoughtful Shoreline mom and her adorable kids visited the precinct to deliver 
treats and heartfelt messages of appreciation for our officers, MHPs and staff. We 
are grateful for the community’s continued support and recognition of our team's 
dedication and service. 
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Send Us Your Photos!  
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